From: Redacted

Sent: 11/15/2010 3:22:43 PM

To: 'Pete, Aaron' (akp@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Stock, William (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)
Bec:

Subject: PG&E meet with Richard Clark re Briefing on Line 101 repressuring

When: Monday, November 22, 2010 10:00 AM-11:00 AM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).
Where: CPUC office
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Hi Aaron - per our conversation, this confirms a meeting that Richard Clark has with the following PG&E
people on 11/22 from 10-11 (he had requested the meeting):

1. Kirk Johnson, VP
2. Steve Whelan, Sr. Director
3. Bill Stock, Director

Please let me know which room number the meeting with be held at. Thank you.

Redacted

VP, Regulatory Relations

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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